
 

 

 

 

  

Inspiring Black Country Careers Fair 

Careers Newsletter 

@Wordsley Summer Term 2024 
The Careers Hub is available to students to drop into if you 

need advice with Option choices, Consortium Subjects, 

Work Experience and Post-16 choices.  Visit the Careers Hub, 

room next to the Library and speak with our team: 
Miss R Shaw, Careers Co-ordinator 

Ms L Willetts, Careers Support 

Mr A Fisher, Assistant Headteacher, Careers 

Careers & Croissants 

All pupils were privileged to 
welcome firefighters from Brierley 
Hill Fire Station to our Careers & 
Croissants session.  Pupils enjoyed 
learning about fire safety and the 
careers route to becoming a 
firefighter.  We were also lucky 
enough to have a tour of the 
engine!   

 

Work Experience Week 1st July – 5th July 2024 
Work experience has been a huge success with our pupils.  We have had some outstanding 
feedback complimenting pupils for their exemplary conduct.  Some of their successes include: 

• “Paid work experience for outstanding work ethic” 

• “Best student ever” “Pupils recording their own radio show” 

•  “Offered regular voluntary shop work due to their hardworking nature” 

• “Apprenticeship/job opportunities when leaving school next year”   

                                   Congratulations 
 

A group of Year 9 pupils went 

to Dunstall Stadium for a 

Careers Fair where they were 

able to engage with lots of 

different Employers and 

College Providers.  Some of the 

highlights were the BBC 

recordings, tram simulation and 

the Highways Agency.   
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@Wordsley Kidderminster College Taster Day 

Mock Interview Day & Further Education afternoon 

 

 

Year 10 pupils had the fantastic experience of taking part in a 

taster day at Kidderminster College.  They took part in the 

following workshops:  

Health & Social Care, Hairdressing & Beauty, I.T & Esports, 

Tourism & Hospitality, Sport & Uniformed Services.  

Pupils also had a visit to the new construction centre, tour of 

the College and an Apprenticeship talk to end the day. 

 

Year 10 rewards trip to Worcester University 
 

Pupils attended a taster session at Worcester 

University, learning about university life.  They 

enjoyed a campus tour and had the chance to ask 

the Student Ambassadors questions.  This was a 

really inspirational day which will help our pupils 

make choices for their future. 

Year 10 Pupils conducted a mock 
interview with DWP Employers 
and received feedback evaluating 
their performance.   This was such 
a valuable experience for them 
preparing them for their future 
career paths!  We were joined 
during the afternoon by 
Employers and Training providers 
to give careers advice.   


